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DISTRICT UPDATE

ASSEMBLYMAN WILLIAM P. BROUGH

After reviewing the proposals by the Transportation Corridor
Agencies (TCA), listening to and consulting with many
residents and stakeholders regarding this issue, I believe
that the proposed alignments could irreparably harm the
quality of life of affected communities. Therefore, I will
oppose the proposed extensions. I will not support any new
toll road that doesn’t have support from their city elected
officials and its residents.

While the proposed toll road extensions are still that -
proposals - it is important for you and your neighbors to
share your concerns and get your questions answered. The
TCA will be holding a public forum on June 5, 2017, at
Saddleback Community College. For more infromation on the
forum: CLICK HERE

Bill



